

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

February 1, 2024

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Tomorrow we will see if an early spring will grace us. I am hoping for a quick end to winter. We are beginning our second phase of MAP testing on Monday, February 5. Please make sure that your child(ren) are well-rested and have a good breakfast on testing days. Students must be on time, and will not be admitted once the test has begun. Some important dates to remember include:

- Feb. 2 9:00 AM Mass
- Feb. 4 Polar Plunge
- Feb. 5 MAP Testing Begins
- Feb. 7 11:50 AM Dismissal
- Feb. 13 Fat Tuesday/Donuts courtesy of HSA
- Feb 14 Ash Wednesday 9:00 AM Mass/Valentine's Day
- Feb. 15 Valentine's Dress Down Day \$3.00
- Feb. 16 Fish Frv
- Feb. 16-19 SCHOOL CLOSED/President's Weekend

The re-registration fees for the 2024-2025 school year will be taken out via FACTS on **February 29**. If you do not plan on returning to St. Stan's School, you must notify the office by **February 15** and schedule an exit interview.

Finally, please be mindful of the due date for the lunch envelope. Food is ordered ahead of time, and these deadlines must be adhered to. Any envelope sent in after the due date will not be accepted. Thank you for your cooperation with this.

Please continue to keep Father Ken in your prayers, as I will keep you all in mine.

Warmest Regards,

Lori Hodder

Principal